TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

RE: Technical Problems

DATE: July 14, 2014

There is a great possibility the WZOO carrier was left on the air overnight (July 13-
July 14) due to technical failure. When the morning operator arrived at the station
at 5:30am (July 14) he noticed the meters were all reading their normal position for
when the station is on the air. Upon inspection none of the indicators that show the
transmitter is operating were lighted. He attempted to shut the transmitter down and
it took several pushed of the “off"” button to make that happen. At the authorized
"sign on” time of 6:15 the operator had to push the “on” button several times to get
the meters to show the carrier was on. There are currently no “on air” lights
working on the front of the transmitter. The operator who shut down the station
last evening (July 13) is a reliable person and he has indicated he turned the carrier
off as he has down countless times in the past.

Tom Collins

Acting General Manager



